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Memo 

To:  Area Manager 

Planning and Building Standards 

(East Kilbride) 

(f.a.o. Morag Neill) 

 

Our ref: TEM/39/49/EK 

Your ref: P/19/0873 

cc: Area Manager – Roads 

(East Kilbride) 

 

If calling ask for: David Molloy 

Phone: 01698 453615 

From: David Molloy 

Flood Risk Management 

Date: 15/09/2019 

 

Subject:  P/19/0873 – Tigh Na Bruich, Braehead Road, Thorntonhall 

I refer to your planning application consultation dated 2 July 2019. I confirm I have reviewed all available 
information in regards to this application. 

I can advise that I have no objection to the proposed development in regards to Flood Risk Management.  

I trust this is acceptable to you however should you wish to discuss this matter further, please contact David 
Molloy on 01698 453615. 


